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        12 September 2001 

 

Michael Nietzel, Provost 

University of Kentucky 

Gillis Building 

CAMPUS 0033 

 

Dear Mike: 

 

Enclosed find the proposal to change the name of the Department of 

Microbiology and Immunology to the Department of Microbiology, Immunology and 

Molecular Genetics. 

 

The Senate Committee on Academic Organization and Structure 

recommended the change and the University Senate approved it on 10 September.  

It is forwarded to you for Board consideration. 

 

If you have questions or need additional information, let me know. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

       William H. Fortune 

       Chair, Senate Council 

 

Enclosure-1 

 

cc: A. Kaplan 

 D. Watt 

 P. Nash 



Alan M Kaplan 

Microbiology and Immunology 

s411 Medical Science Building 

CAMPUS 0298 

 

David S Watt 

College of Med Deans Office 

Mn150 Medical Science Building 

CAMPUS 0298 

 

Phyllis J Nash 

Chancellor's Office Med Center 

301 Kentucky Clinic 

CAMPUS 0284 


